Victor Valley Public Television

14163 Maricopa Rd. Victorville Ca. 92392

Apr 13, 2020 | FRN: : 0024890410

to:Hossein Hashemzadeh, Federal Communications Commission 445 12th Street
SW Washington, DC 20554

Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh:

We would like to request an extension for the STA we have on K34KT.
We need to keep this station on the air to be able to deliver information to our

residents. With Virus safety and the fire season approaching, it is vital to be able
to get emergency weather and other information out to the public.

If you have any guestions, please call me at (760) 927-4388

Sincerely,

Victor Valley Public Television Inc.

Larry D, Sihock, CEQ




